Positive Behaviour for Learning



As we find ourselves at the end of Term 2, we wish to thank our families for their on-going support of positive behaviour for learning. The consistent messages from home and school around high expectations for behaviour allows our students to feel supported and have success. We also acknowledge how our students are striving to achieve. They have been modelling positive behaviours, treating members of our school community with respect and applying themselves to their learning.



Follow instructions- First time, every time

This fortnight our focus has been 'Follow instructions- First time, every time' and has allowed our students to revisit the skills and behaviours of listening and respectfully completing what is asked of them.

Our classes have discussed ways that following instructions helps them to learn and keeps them safe. They have made posters, completed directed drawings and been working together to play games that re-inforce how to follow instructions

Prep have been busy making posters about how to follow instructions. Well done.



Reward Time in Week 10

Across our school, celebrations of positive behaviour for learning took place in the last week of Term 2. We had the 75 Star Reward and also the Term 2 No Major Reward. This acknowledged all our students who have been displaying excellent behaviour and allowed them to have reward time with their class and celebrate together. Great to see so many students involved and enjoying themselves. We look forward to seeing more of this excellent behaviour in Term 3.